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SUBMISSION AS THE LOCAL PLANNING AUTHORITY 
1. Introduction 

1.1. The following information is submitted in response to the information submitted at 

Deadline 4 by the Applicant (National Highways) for the A46 Newark Bypass for an 

Order granting Development Consent. Our comments follow the Council’s Local 

Impact Report (REP1-035), Written Representations (REP2-051), response to ExQ1 

(REP2-050), comments on Deadline 2 submission documents (REP3-046), namely the 

Historic Environment and Visual Impact Assessment (REP2-020) and our 

representations at Deadline 4 REP4-045 (Written summaries from the hearings) and 

REP4-046, 047 and 048 (Responses to further information) and REP5-067 and 

response to ExQ2 (REP5-068). 

1.2. The comments made for Deadline 6 are made by Newark and Sherwood District 

Council in their statutory role as the Local Planning Authority (LPA) and not as 

landowner. Newark and Sherwood District Council, in their landowner responsibility 

will not be making any comments for this deadline and it is understood that 

discussions on land acquisitions are still ongoing.  

2.0 Comments on submission at Deadline 5 

2.1. The Council has reviewed the information submitted at Deadline 5 and in our opinion 

it does not raise any further information that we consider requires further explanation 

or further input from us at this point. We will await further review of the amended 

dDCO at next submission (deadline 6) to take account of our comments from deadline 

4.  


